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January 8, 1993

Mr. Ernest Cooper
5 Anthony Street
Provincetown, MA 02657

Dear Mr. Cooper:

Your letter dated October 26, 1992 was addressed
to Warren Gregory, the previous owner of WKZE. |
assume it was passed on to him.

| appreciate your taking the time to write to us and
am delighted that you can, from time to time, pick us up
on the Cape. Yes, we are at 1020 on the dial and, in the
very near future, we will be broadcasting on a newly
assigned FM frequency of 98.1. Please let me know if
you are as successful picking up the FM as you are the
AM station.

Thank you again for your attention.

Sincerelx(

~

TAN GURELL
President
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